
Patient Safety Proposed Roster 

The final approval of this roster is contingent upon the proposed roster commenting period:  
12/27/2019 to 1/2/2020.  Comments should be submitted via email to patientsafety@qualityforum.org. 

 Proposed Roster 

Patient Safety Standing Committee (New Appointment) 

Newly Proposed Committee Member 

Anne Myrka, RPh, MAT 
Director, Drug Safety, Island Peer Review Organization (IPRO) 
Lake Success, New York 

Anne Myrka, a practicing, NY- and VT-licensed pharmacist with 25 years of experience, serves as IPRO’s 
Director of Drug Safety. Ms. Myrka leads the Preventing and Reducing Adverse Drug Events task in NY 
and a special innovation project that focuses on reducing opioid-related adverse events through a 
community pharmacy intervention. Relevant experience includes design of a hybrid electronic clinical 
quality measure utilizing electronic health record drug data and Medicare Fee for Service claims data to 
identify and track opioid-related adverse drug events and a set of outpatient opioid utilization measures, 
including identification of opioid use disorder medication assisted therapy. 
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